
  
 

DIANA L. MCRAE 
TAX ASSESSOR-COLLECTOR 

COUNTY ELECTION OFFICER 

Vehicle Registration Department  

Viviana Fannin, Chief Deputy 
1301 Sam Houston Avenue, Suite 100 

Huntsville, Texas  77340 

(936) 436-4950 Office / 436-4951 Fax 

 

AUTHORIZATION LETTER 
REQUIRED: Must attach a copy of the registered owner’s driver’s license or identification card. 

 

 

I/We, ________________________________________________, do hereby authorize 

the following representative; __________________________________________ to 

obtain my /our: 

 ______  Current registration 

                            ______ A replacement registration   

                            ______ Replacement plates or both, for the vehicle below 

                            ______  Title transfer 

                            ______  Disable placard 

                            ______  Other:  _____________________________________ 
 

 

Description of Vehicle: 
 

Year: _____  Make: ____________  Body Style: ___________ 
 

Vehicle identification Number:  __________________________ 

 

 

I currently live in ______________ County and give (name of representative) 

_______________________  permission to change the physical address on the 

registration to: _____________________ 

                        _____________________ 
 

 

I/We may be reached for verification of this letter at the following numbers: 
 

Home: _______________     Work: ________________ 
 

Signature of owner(s):___________________________     Date:  _______   
                                         

                                    ___________________________     Date:  _______ 

 
 
 

REQUIRED:  Please attach a copy of the registered owner’s driver’s license or 
identification card. 
 

 

 

 
 

 
COMPLIANCE WITH FEDERAL DRIVER'S PRIVACY PROTECTION ACT AND TX MOTOR VEHICLE RECORDS DISCLOSURE 

ACT - Note: As a result of the amendments to the federal Driver's Privacy Protection Act (DPPA) (18 U.S. Ch.123), effective December 1, 

2000, ALL motor vehicle records were "closed" and the release and use of ALL personal information contained in ALL motor vehicle 

records is now restricted. 
 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 


